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�x As part of our commitment to EDII, FAS has launched a new Post-Doctoral Fellowships in Black 
Studies and Post-



�x Thirty years after two friends and former students lost their lives on their way home for Reading 
Week, alumni Jennifer Mondoux (ArtSci’94) found a way to keep their memory alive. Working 
with Advancement and with approval of the girls’ families, she created the Valerie Feltham and 
Tammy Bekkers Memorial Bursary which will support students studying Political Studies or 
French.  
Read the story Keeping their memories alive 

 
�x The annual Art of Research photo contest added a new video category to its five photo groups. 

Open to Queen’s faculty, staff, students, and alumni, the theme is looking at research through 
lens of the United Nations’ Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).  
Read the story Bringing research into focus 

https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/keeping-their-memories-alive
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/bringing-research-into-focus

